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Minutes of the February 13, 2023 meeting of the Exeter Community Power Aggregation Committee 

 

Members Present: Lew Hitzrot, Stephanie Marshall, Cliff Sinnott 

Attending virtually:  Nick Devonshire 

 

• Minutes of the January 30, 2023 were approved 

• Nick Devonshire provided an update on the timeline for contract signing and rate setting by 

CPCNH 

• The Committee agreed that the current edition of our trifold brochure and the text of the 

message to be included in water/sewer bills should be posted on our website 

• Stephanie has written a statement she will present to the Exeter Democratic Committee 

meeting on February 15. She will provide copies of the trifold brochure 

• Betsy Stevens has two students who will help distribute information about CP to the 

community.  We will provide them with trifold brochures and the insert we plan to place in 

water bills.  We agreed that the students should work only in public spaces such as outside of 

the Post Office or on the steps of the Town Hall. Lew will tell them that if someone asks a 

question to which they are unprepared to answer, they should simply refer the person to the 

websites listed on the brochure. 

• The Committee agreed that a table at the Town Meeting election would be a good strategy for 

providing information about CP.  We shall need to find volunteers to occupy the table and 

distribute materials 

• Cliff provided new wording for the water bill insert. We will get it to Desiree Murphy and ask her  

for a quote for printing it on card stock. This needs to be done ASAP 

• Lew will be meeting virtually with Lisa Sweet, Sam Evans-Brown and Henry Herndon on Wed. 

2/15 to discuss efforts to involve seacoast communities in PR events such as press releases, 

public radio announcements etc. At the meeting Lew will ask if the Feb 21 public engagement 

meeting will take place and ask Henry about adding the Exeter website URL to promotional 

material CPCNH is providing for us.   

 


